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Heller Opposes Another Short-Term Deal

Fears legislation sets up more crises in the near future 

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted against another short-term Continuing Resolution, S. XXXX.

“While I am glad the government is not going to default this week, the deal reached today sets up not one, but two more fiscal cliffs and the potential for default in months to come. This country simply must get its fiscal house in order to make the structural changes necessary to maintain a strong, economic foundation for the long-term.  
“We would not be in this situation in the first place if Congress did its job, which is to pass a concurrent budget resolution and all twelve appropriations bills on time, every year. Clearly, strong enforcement mechanisms are needed to hold Congress accountable for completing its most basic duties, which is why both chambers of Congress should immediately pass ‘No Budget, No Pay,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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